
 

 

 

Review of Aircraft Noise Information Presentation  
and Complaint Resolution: Perth 

Update on progress 
 

 

The ANO office has undertaken further consultation and development of the draft 
report.  As a result we will not meet our target for finalisation and publication of the 
report. While we will have a final draft this year we do not anticipate being in a 
position to finalise the report until the New Year.  Once finalised, we will present the 
report to the Board prior to publication. 
 

 

 

Ron Brent  
Aircraft Noise Ombudsman 

16 November 2011 
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